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19 FEB1962

Tele. Ron «
v Mr. Inpgninon

Miss Gandy . _ ..

Honorable J. Bdgar Hoover, Director
Pederel Bureau of Investigation
United States Department of Justice
Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Mr. Hoover:

: Thank you very much for your letter of 12 Februsry concerning
the statement made by a Soviet official in the United States
concerning the MeCarrsn Act.

I appreciste your éourtesy in wxriting to me about this and
I have forwarded it to some of our specialists here for their

information and further study.
- - J0-H2E0Y
With kindest regards, Nvmx'?cﬁﬂmb

Sincerely, 13 FEB 2% 1962
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